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      13 March 2003
Clerk to Bills Committee

(Attn. Mr Stanley Ma)
Legislative Council

Dear Mr Ma,

Bills Committee on Education (Amendment) Bill 2002

Your Letter re the captioned is referred.

I am writing on behalf of Wellington Education Organization to give our full
support to the captioned Bill.  As our School Managers will be better protected under
the amended Bill, we hope that it could be put in force as soon as possible.

Yours truly,

(Richard T C Chang)
Chairman, Wellington Education Organization


